
From: Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: Deewa Baral
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
Date: Monday, 11 May 2020 1:49:00 PM

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Sunday, 3 May 2020 10:59 AM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
 

 
Submitted on Sun, 03/05/2020 - 10:58
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Megan
Last Name: Reed
Name Withheld: No
Email: parsnoid_duck@hotmail.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2777
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: The whole lakes system should be retained for environmental open area parkland.
None of the area should have been re-zoned. The original scheme was approved on the fact the
whole area would be opened up to the public for fishing, water sports, parkland. Penrith council
insists on adding 1000’s of new appartments to the Penrith area and you want to decrease the
open area. This is a disgrace! Penrith Council should say no to more development, no to money
over the environment and no to going back on your word.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-amendment-penrith-
lakes-sepp
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